
 

clyde Class  have been thinking about, and looking forward to a new term and a new year. 

They have made their New Year’s resolutions and are good to go!                                                                

Lomond Class  have had a great start to the new term. They have made resolutions and set 

goals for the term ahead. They are really looking forward to their new topic all about Space.                                                                                                                                                     

Nevis Class  are looking forward to swimming lessons this term. They will be learning about 

Chinese culture and history and can’t wait for Chinese New Year!                                                                         

Thistle Class  are looking forward to their new topic Extreme Weather and Natural Disasters.  

They are going to learn what they can do to help fight climate change.                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Holiday 

School Closed                     

for children:  

 Friday 7 February 

(additional                  

In-service day) 

 Monday 10 

February 2020 

 Tuesday 11 

February 2020  

 Wednesday 12 

February 2020                

(In-Service day) 
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As always if you 

require any further 

information please 

do not hesitate to 

contact myself or Mrs 

Blair,  our Principal 

Teacher on :                                 

0141 883 8367                            

J Wallis                      

Depute Headteacher 

Sandwood Primary/    

Sandwood  LCR 

 

 

 

 

 

We ended 2019 with many 

wonderful Christmas Activities, 

a huge thank you to all the 

staff for the shows and events 

that they organised for the 

pupils. 

 

 

 

    Linn Park Dates    

8 January – Nevis 

15 January – Thistle 

22 january – Clyde 

29 january – Lomond                                                        

     

        

 

 

 

On Wednesday 22nd  January families are 

invited to join us for a Scottish Evening with 

a traditional Burns’ Supper, poetry, songs 

and ceilidh dancing. 

Tickets cost £4 per adult and £2 for 

children.  

Please note, to assist with catering the ‘cut 

off’ date for buying tickets will be 

Wednesday 15th January. We                      

hope  to have many families                         

join us in this celebration. We                        

are looking forward to a ‘Guid’                         

Scottish  knees up.  

 

    School app                                     

Please  download  the school 

app to your smartphones. This is a 

great way of ensuring good 

communication with families and 

all information/communication 

will be uploaded onto it regularly.  

It is very easy to install and to 

navigate. 

 

     

        

 

 

http://www.sandwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk/

